
From: Holly Myers
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: BL-17-00016
Date: Monday, September 25, 2017 10:15:15 AM

Based on information provided, the Boundary Line adjustment meets all PH
requirements.
 
Parcel 780733 has an open septic permit pending final inspection. This adjustment has
no impacts on the proposed septic system permit.
 
Holly R Myers
Environmental Health Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Health Department
P-(509)962-7005
Holly.myers@co.kittitas.wa.us
publichealthisessential.org
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